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Subject: I want you to oppose giving drivers licenses to people who are in our country illegally. VOTE NO on HB 2015
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2019 9:08:27 AM

HB 2015 is a BAD bill. 
This bill's true intention is to create a means to commit voter fraud 
by giving drivers licenses to people who broke our immigration laws, 
are illegally present in our country, and then Democrats will register 
them to vote. 

This HB 2015 is a blatant fraud upon the public, increases the danger 
to the public who drive, a grab for illegal immigrants votes by Democrats. 

This is the WORST abuse of the public's trust, who have ALREADY votes clearly 
in opposition to giving drivers licenses to illegal immigrants. To what advantage
is 
it to the people of Oregon? That answer is obvious. NONE. 

OREGONIANS FIRST!
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